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June 28, 1977

Penny and Gary Tremper
29 Los Palos Drive

Los Verdes

San Luis Obispo CA

Dear Penny and Gary:

Oon behalf of the Art Beal Foundation, we'd like to
thank you for your generous contribution of $25.

As new Patrons of the Art Beal Foundation, you will

be receiving periodic newsletters about the Foundation'‘s
progeess and business., You will also receive personal,
first-priority invitations to all future Foundation
fund-raisers.

We are very excited about your jojoba bean venturel
Have to get out there soon and see the little devils
in person.

It seems like a propitious time for new ventures;

John Fitz is getting into organizing athletes and
fund-raising outside of concerts, and I am starting

my own little business here in SLO. (See enclosed)
It's an Editorial Service, and I ppeowvide a wide

range of writing services on a consultant basis, I
don't have my price and terms brochure togéther yet,
but my base price for original writing is $10 an hour,
(standard brochures work out to about $25.,) So please
tell your friends, neighbors and colleagues.

Cordially,

vicki Leon

Secretary-Treasueer,
The Art Beal Foundation

Enclosures: (1)



